
From: Kester, Tony
To: 'lee@imph.org' <lee@imph.org>

Date: 12/4/2013 7:35:30 AM
Subject: RE: LTC Taskforce 12/4 Planning Meeting

Lee,

Yes, I will be there today.

It looks like your renovations are moving along. 

Tony

From: Lee Pearson [mailto:lee@imph.org]
Sent: Tuesday, December 03, 2013 1:29 PM
To: Kester, Tony
Subject: FW: LTC Taskforce 12/4 Planning Meeting

Hi Tony...just checking in to see if you will be able to join us for the LTC meeting tomorrow. If not, we would certainly 
welcome Dale again.

From: Eleanor Stein [mailto:eleanor@imph.org]
Sent: Monday, November 25, 2013 4:57 PM
To: TArnold@aarp.org; nhhutchison@aol.com; vmoody@leadingagesc.org; prevost@pandasc.org; kester@aging.sc.gov; 
lea@kerrisonlaw.com; liggettp@scdhhs.gov; cbedsole@palmettopublicaffairs.com; lee@imph.org 
Cc: eleanor@imph.org
Subject: LTC Taskforce 12/4 Planning Meeting

Dear LTC partners,

I hope this email finds you anticipating a lovely Thanksgiving weekend!

In advance of the holiday, I just wanted to send a quick reminder that we will be meeting with Joel Smith on 
Wednesday, December 4th from 1:00 to 3:00 p.m. at IMPH to discuss our plans for the LTC taskforce. Please let us 
know if you will be able to attend (if you haven't done so already), or if your schedule has changed since we were last 
in touch.

Many thanks to each of you for participating in our survey to begin prioritizing issues facing the long-term care 
system. In preparation for our upcoming meeting, I am attaching the survey results; we will discuss the results and 
their implications for the taskforce scope and process on December 4th.

Also, I'd like to share links to a couple of resource materials:
During the last meeting in September, the Long-Term Services and Supports Scorecard was discussed. For your 
reference, here is a link to the South Carolina Scorecard:

http://www.longtermscorecard.org/~/media/Files/Scorecard%20site/South%20Carolina%20State%20Fact%
20Sheet%20817.pdf

You might also be interested in reading recommendations that were put forth in September 2013 by the 
Commission on Long-Term Care. Here is the link:

http://www.ltccommission.senate.gov/recommendations.cfm

Finally, since this is my first email out to the group, I'd like to take this opportunity to say how pleased I am to be a 
part of this effort to improve the LTC system in our state. I am very much looking forward to working with you all to 
create a productive taskforce. Thank you for the leadership, energy and expertise you are bringing to our work.
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Please be in touch if you need anything or have questions.

Happy Thanksgiving!
Eleanor

Eleanor Stein

Research Associate

S.C. Institute of Medicine and Public Health 

2221 Devine Street, Suite 216 

Mail: P.O. Box 5289

Columbia, SC 29250

http://imph.org/

803-800-7021 (cell)

eleanor@imph.org

http://imph.org/
mailto:eleanor@imph.org

